
Email sent to All Users on February 14, 2013 
By Lori Winn, Director of Human Resources, Arkansas State University 
 
 
Good evening: 
  
As part of our investigation into the reports of fraudulent IRS filings for ASU employees we are reviewing 
all security access.  Out of an abundance of caution we are requiring users with access to sensitive 
information to reset their passwords within the next 24 hours.  In the unlikely event that your 
credentials have been compromised, this will help prevent further malicious access.  Please go to 
https://webapps.astate.edu/digitalid/index.htm to update your password. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
  
Sincerely, 
Lori 
  
  

 

Lori A. Winn 
Director of Human Resources 
  
P.O. Box 1500 | State University, AR 72467 
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